
(Corrigendum -1) 
Regarding opening of TECHNICAL BIDS received against advertisement dated 30 01-2025 for hiring premises for Bank outlets at Sector-5 Panchkula MDC, Sector 27 Panchkula and Sector-27 Panchkula Regional Office. 

With reference to Tender No. ROIGAD/25/1011, dated 29-01-2025, published in two 
newspaper (Dainik Jagran and Times of India) on 30-01-2025, for the hiring of Bank 
outlets at Sector-5 Panchkula MDC, Sector-27 Panchkula, and Regional Office at 
Sector-27 Panchkula, it is informed that due to unavoidable circumstances, the opening 
of the technical bids has been rescheduled. 

The new date and time for the opening of technical bids is 17-02-2025 at 03:00 PM 
instead of 14-02-2025 at 11.00 AM. 

Please note: Correction/Corrigendum if any, will be placed on Bank's Website 
www.shgb.co.in). 

Regional Manager 
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